
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ROOSEVELT COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 
**PUBLIC NOTICE** 

 
On Thursday, December 5, 2024, a maintenance crew will be conducting testing on the Emergency Sirens. 
These tests will occur intermittently throughout the day. Each test will be brief and will not follow the standard 
one-minute duration.  
 
Please be advised that these are solely tests and do not require any action.  
 
This is to certify that a copy of this public notice was emailed to local and regional media outlets, a copy was provided to the County Clerk’s 
Office, and posted on the Roosevelt County website www.rooseveltcounty.com by Wednesday, December 4, 2024 by 10:00 a.m. 

    
 

          _________________________________________________ 

        Annette Kirk, County Manager  
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